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CANTON DE TOWNSHIP  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wentworth, May 17, 2019 
 
 

Notice to the Citizens of the Township of Wentworth 
 

Public hearing session on the recreational tourism development 
concept (Wentworth Integrated Tourism Resorts) 

 
 
A public hearing session on the recreational tourism development concept (Wentworth 
Integrated Tourism Resorts) will be held Saturday, June 8th, 2019 at 2:00 pm at the 
Wentworth Community Center located at 86 Louisa Road.  
 
This session will allow the Township of Wentworth’s Municipal Council to hear the 
concerns of citizens and community organizations regarding the recreational tourism 
development concept. Council members may also take this opportunity to ask 
participants questions, so that they better understand their views and comments on the 
matter.   

 
Those who wish to speak at this hearing must notify the municipality  

by May 30th by emailing:  
info@wentworth.ca 

Only duly registered individuals and organizations will be permitted  
to speak at the June 8 hearing. 

 
Interested citizens and organizations will also have the possibility of submitting  

a brief at the session summarizing their positions, or they may email it, until  
June 15th, to the same email address:  

info@wentworth.ca  
indicating in the subject line:  

Brief on the recreational tourism development concept. 
 
 
In addition to this notice, you will find three maps of the lands on which the promoter 
envisions building the recreational tourism development. In its original concept, 
Wentworth Integrated Tourism Resorts notably included hotels, spas and a golf course. 
 
A synthesis report will be produced following this public hearing that brings together the 
perspectives and concerns of the municipality and its citizens on the recreational tourism 
development concept. This document, which will be made public, will be forwarded to 
the promoter to guide their work and the potential submission of a project in due form to 
the municipality. 
 
 
 
Thank you all for your cooperation, 
 
 
(signed) 
Natalie Black, 
General Manager 
Township of Wentworth 
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